McNEIL
I ‘ PHARMACEUTICAL SPRING HOUSE, PA, US.A. 19477-0776 (215) 628-5000

Business Development Telex: 4761131 . Telefax: (215) 628-5007
June 2, 1992

Mr. Bernard M. Kosloski

Director, Life Sciences Group
Research Corporation Technologies
6840 East Broadway Boulevard
Tucson, AZ 85710-2815

RE: Project No. 069-1397 Amino Acid Anticonvulsants

Dear Bernie:

Thank you for sending the information about your amino acid
anticonvulsants to Arlene Morris in your letter of April 10. We have reviewed
the information carefully and have unfortunately decided not to pursue these
compounds because we already have one of our own anticonvulsants in an
advanced stage of development. Based on the data provided, we do not believe
the profile of your compounds offers any advantage over the one we are already
working on.

As always, we appreciate you keeping us informed about projects at
Research Corporation Technologies. We look forward to maintaining our
dialogue on general licensing issues.

With best regards.

Sincerely,

Antmmard

Director of Commercial Evaluation
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